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Peter Alberg (adpce.ad)

From: Public Comment <Comment@adeq.state.ar.us>
Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2024 10:47 AM
To: Peter Alberg (adpce.ad)
Subject: Fw: Comments on Proposed Reg. 6

 

From: Mike Richardson <Mike.Richardson.251995865@grsdelivery.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2024 9:35 AM 
To: Public Comment 
Subject: Comments on Proposed Reg. 6  
  
Attn: Carol Booth 
 
The ADEQ has in place the proper permits and procedures to fully protect and monitor the Buffalo Water 
Rivershed. We do not need more over regulation of our farming here in the great state of Arkansas. We are 
quickly nearing an Ag deficit in this country, and what we need now more than ever are common sense ruling 
and regulations in order to continue provide the best and safest food supply in the world. The greatest 
security threat to a country is a weak food supply chain. Let’s make Arkansas a leader among this great Nation 
by ensuring that Arkansas Farmers and Ranchers are able to keep producing some of the best food, fiber, and 
shelter without being over regulated. We live where we work and we love what we do. Trust us to keep up the 
great work. 
 
Regards,  
Mike Richardson  
368 Washington St 
Waldron, AR 72958 
 


